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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Service Lists, Boston Gas Company, D.P.U. 24-25; Eversource Gas 
Company of Massachusetts, D.P.U. 24-26; NSTAR Gas Company, 
D.P.U. 24-27; Fitchburg Gas and Electric Light Company, D.P.U. 24-28 

FROM: Scott Seigal, Hearing Officer 

RE: Responses to Constellation Letter and LDC Responses 

DATE: 
 
CC: 

April 25, 2024 
 
Mark D. Marini, Department Secretary 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

RESPONSES TO CONSTELLATION LETTER AND LDC RESPONSES 

On April 24, 2024, Constellation LNG, LLC (“Constellation”) filed with the Department 
of Public Utilities (“Department”) a letter regarding an update to the pricing terms of the 
agreements in the above-captioned proceedings (“Constellation Letter”).  On April 25, 2024, 
each of the counterparty local gas distribution companies (“LDC”) to the agreements filed with 
the Department responses to the Constellation Letter (“LDC Responses”).  Parties to these 
proceedings may file written comments on (a) the Constellation Letter and (b) the LDC 
Responses by no later than the close of business (5:00 p.m.) on Thursday, May 2, 2024, with 
reply comments due no later than the close of business (5:00 p.m.) on Tuesday, May 7, 2024. 

The Department notes that the Constellation Letter and the response from Boston Gas 
Company d/b/a National Grid are marked as Confidential.  For current purposes, the Department 
will treat these as Confidential, and we will treat the written comments as Confidential (initial 
and rely).  Parties shall prominently mark their written comments as CONFIDENTIAL.  As soon 
as practicable, the Department will determine whether any of these filings should be protected 
from public disclosure pursuant to G.L. c. 25, § 5D. 

For any questions regarding this memorandum, please contact Scott Seigal, Hearing 
Officer, at scott.seigal@mass.gov. 
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